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“I don’t want to reduce it, I think I will just take it off the market and wait a 

while.” 
 

“Well, Mr. and Mrs. Seller, I can appreciate that. If I were you I would 
probably be thinking exactly the same thing. May I ask you a question? 
If you did take it off the market, how long would you wait before trying 
it again?” 

 
(Often, they may say 6 months to a year or so.) 
 

“I’m curious, is there any market data that you have reviewed that 
makes you feel comfortable that 6-12 months from now would be a 
better time?” 
 
“You see, my concern is that there is actually the potential that it might 
take years to see a significant improvement.” 
 
“Would you be willing or able to wait out a 5 to 10 year down cycle?” 
 
“I am afraid that if we don’t take action today and adjust the price to get 
the home sold, we could be chasing the market down. I guess you could 
say this conversation is really about protecting the equity that you have 
in the home.” 
 
“Based on our current market response and the cycle we are heading 
into, I would recommend that we adjust the price by X today. Will you 
give me permission now to make that adjustment? It really is the right 
thing to do.” 

 
(If they strongly resist) 
 

“Mr. Seller, I know it’s a tough decision and I apologize for what the 
market is doing to you. I wonder, has there ever been a time when you 
were faced with a tough decision and yet once you made it through and 
looked back you were so glad you made that choice?” 
 
“I feel confident that this time will be just like that time, and once you 
are moved and through this process you will be glad it’s over. Let’s do 
the right thing today to get you where you want to be. Let’s make the 
adjustment and get this done for you!” 


